

Welcome to Week 9

Leadership Speeches

Congratulations to all the students who delivered their speeches last Tuesday at our School Leaders' Assembly. You all did a remarkable job and we are so proud of your bravery. Thank you to the parents who came to watch and support our students. Our 2024 School Leaders will be announced this Friday, 8th December at our Presentation Day event.

Presentation Day

Just a reminder that our annual Presentation Day event will take place this Friday at the school. This commences at 10:30 am, with various activities taking place throughout the day.

We will also be hosting a luncheon for those attending.

Please come and join us and help celebrate another fantastic year at DPS.

Performance Clothing

A note was sent home last week advising the three items students will require for our presentation day performance.
Please let us know if you are unable to provide these items for your child and we will help.

Swimming School

Swimming is next week from Monday to Wednesday.
Please return your note and money by this Thursday, 7th December, and ensure you have the required items.

DATES TO REMEMBER

Presentation Day 8th December

Swimming School 11th - 13th December

Last Day of Term 4 for students 15th December

Staff Development Days Term 1, 2024 30th & 31st January

> Students Return Term 1, 2024 1st February

> > Sports Day Friday

Library Day Friday

our award winners

Effective Learner Award

Riley Buxton
For amazing results in reading
and sight words.



Super Sports Award

Riley Robinson
For amazing effort in T-Ball.



Library Books

Please remember to return library books prior to the end of the term.

If you have misplaced a book, speak to Mrs Mulligan about this.

We continue to add new library books to our collection for our students to enjoy.



2023 DELUNGRA PUBLIC SCHOOL PRESENTATION DAY

December 8 from 10.30am

Join us for a day of fun as we celebrate our students on a fantastic year at Delungra Public School













Leadership Speeches

Assembly

Well done and congratulations to all students who stood up and delivered their speech.



Left: Bailey delivering the Acknowledgement of Country.

Right: Our 2023 School Leaders
- Ryan Savage & Marlie
Moffitt







Left: Lucas and Ava

Right: Tayla





Left: Nate
Right: Marlie
and Ryan





Below: Delicious food time





















PRIMARY NEWS



Teacher: Mrs Moffitt

Subject: Math

Math sessions in the primary class have taken a big focus on time.

Students have been learning how to read time, convert 12-hour time to 24-hour time and how to interpret timetables.

Learning to tell the time is a valuable life skill. It can help you determine whether your're running late or whether you have plenty of time to spare. It can also help you catch a train, bus, or plane on time, and allows you to know if you're going to make it to an important get-together early or late.

Being able to tell the time is a strength that promotes self esteem and confidence.

At home you can help your children practise by asking what time it is on a clock and having your child set the clock to a time you give them.

I would encourage you to consider putting a clock in the bedroom and make sure it's analogue, so they have to start reading a proper clock face.

It's even possible to get a colour-coded clock that distinguishes between different sides, to really help with their time-learning experience.







Delungra Public School Christmas Raffle

Drawn on 8th December
Support our small school to achieve great things
Prize donations supplied by:



Tickets available from Delungra Public School, Delungra Hotel Café/Post Office, Delungra Bowling Club, P and C admin (Stacey Savage and Suzanne Davidson)



DELUNGRA CWA

2023 COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS TREE 16th December

@ Delungra Multipurpose Hall - Railway Street



6pm start SANTA arriving 7pm



LIVE ENTERTAINMENT

BBQ - SOFTDRINKS - GAMES OF CHANCE (raffles) - 100 CLUB - HAM RAFFLE

GIFTS FOR CHILDREN from SANTA - \$10/child

To add your child/children (12 years and under) to the NICE list to receive a gift from SANTA please call/email/message the DELUNGRA ELVES with name & age of child/children

Registrations close Thursday 30th November

HEAD CHRISTMAS ELF ELLA SHEPHARD 0488170524/ delungracwa@gmail.com



CWA of NSW - Delungra Branch

B.Y.O